
November, 2022

As we finish our plans for our
annual Turkey Tuesday event,
I wanted to thank you for
making our 20th Dinner &
Auction on October 29 a
success. After costs, we
netted over $100,000
including a $1 for $1 match 
for cash gifts made before 
and during the event. 
We are humbled that so many 
friends and sponsors chose to gather at Ceruti’s again for food, fun, traditions like our 
Heads & Tails auction, generously donated items for the silent and live auctions, and 
the introduction of a new tradition. Your generosity will provide needed support of 
our clients through the Sack Lunch, Food Pantry, and Medicine Cabinet ministries, 
and the Family Thrift Stores.

As St. Francis of Assisi wrote,“It is in giving that we receive.” Your giving through 
our event will certainly help those we serve receive the mercy and grace of our Lord 
Jesus Christ in Humility, Compassion, and Love. Knowing that you are in our corner 
and continue to meet the needs of the community is very encouraging as we share the 
compassion of Christ to our neighbors.

(continued...)



Sincerely,

P.S. SAVE THE DATE! Next year’s event is scheduled for Saturday October 28,
2023.

Thanks again to our 2022 Dinner & Auction Sponsors:




